
Lakeland Amateur Radio Club
Board meeting August 13, 2018

Members Present Or Absent

Officers: Matthew Stevens, Bill Johnson, Patrick O’neil

Board members: Rich Kennedy, Jim Stewart, David Zdanowicz, Kevin Rought

Absent: Bob Doherty, Al Sheppard, Stephanie Hildreth, Geoff Schuck, Mike Oliver

• Matthew opened the meeting with a report on the number of people watching the club’s August 
meeting on Facebook. Seventeen watched the live streaming, and thirty-two watched the saved 
version. For those interested you can view last moths streamed meeting by Googling Facebook 
Lakeland Amateur Radio Club. Once on the site you can click on videos. You do not have to be 
a member to view them. 

• There was some discussion as to whether the club should purchase an ipad to dedicate to the 
streaming of club meetings. No decision was made.

• So far we have collected $80 in tickets to defray the cost of the radio that will be raffled off at 
our upcoming Hamfest. 

• Matthew mentioned that he is generating award certificates for those who participated in the 
Florida State Parks on the Air. 

• Next months meeting will be a presentation by Matthew on his trip to the Dry Tartugas. 
• Rich asked if we could publish a link to the West Central Florida News. Bill pointed out that 

that link already exists on the Blog, right sidebar under Helpful Links. 
• There was some discussion on the possibility of a future presentation on FT8 depending on club

interest.
• Bill mentioned that the blog had been updated with several new entries.
• Patrick read the finance report and it was approved as read. 

 
Respectfully submitted,

Bill Johnson Secretary




